
  

Charter/Headboats 

NCWU has written a letter to Governor Cooper 

asking for an equitable number of Charter/Headboat Seats 

on the Marine Fisheries Commission when it is re-organized. 

Please support this issue by writing your own letter to the Governor with your 
personal experiences and reasons for the need for Charter/Headboat Seats on 
MFC. 

• The mailing address is –  

Governor Roy Cooper 
20301 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-0301 

Copies of your letter should also be emailed to 

• Michael S Regan, Secretary, Department of Environmental Quality 
michael.regan@ncdenr.com 

• John Nicholson, chief Deputy Secretary, DEQ 
john.nicholson@ncdenr.com 

• Katie Hendrickson, Governor’s Boards and Commissions Office 
katie.hendrickson@nc.gov 
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